
As a homeowner and water consumer, I am disheartened to hear of the astronomical pay increase.  
Why? Please help me understand why, Litchfield's rates will be $9.42 per unit of water.  Hudson pays 
$3.30, Merrimack  is  $2.32, and Manchester is $1.64.  This is just not fair.  As a public school teacher 
and mother of 2, I shouldn’t have to worry about water costs the way I am now.  Again, please help me 
understand this injustice.   
 
Katie LaBrie  
 


